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In the context of deceased organ donation, donors are routinely tested for HIV, to check for suitability for
organ donation. This article examines whether a donor’s HIV status should be disclosed to the donor’s
next of kin. On the one hand, confidentiality requires that sensitive information not be disclosed, and a
duty to respect confidentiality may persist after death. On the other hand, breaching confidentiality may
benefit third parties at risk of having been infected by the organ donor, as it may permit them to be tested
for HIV and seek treatment in case of positive results. We conclude that the duty to warn third parties
surpasses the duty to respect confidentiality. However, in order to minimize risks linked to the breach of
confidentiality, information should be restrained to only concerned third parties, that is, those susceptible
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